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Campbell, Debbie

From: Planning Admin

Sent: 21 June 2019 11:06

To: Planning Admin

Subject: New comments for application R/2019/0331/SCP

New comments have been received for application R/2019/0331/SCP at site address: LAND AT SOUTH BANK SOUTH 

BANK WHARF SOUTH BANK 

 

from Engineering Team (Highways) helen.oakes@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk 

 

Address: 

 

 

Comment type: 

Comment 

 

Comments: 

I refer to the application and would offer the same comments as Highways England. 

 

 

 

Case Officer: 

Mr D Pedlow 

 


